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We would like to acknowledge the traditional territories of the Coast Salish, specifically Sc’ianew Beecher Bay
Nation on which the school is built.  We thank them for sharing this beautiful land.  Hych’ka – “Thank You”

We seem to have so many exciting things happening these days that one newsletter every
other week does not catch everything.  One more time sensitive email out today.  We will still
have our regularly scheduled newsletter come out on Wednesday, November 23rd.

Art Cards:
We are extremely excited to share all our students’ incredible work on their art cards.  Please
see a sample of one card from each class below.  Ms. Rambo has beautifully posted all the
cards in the front entrance on the glass wall just outside the office.  Please stop by at some
point to have a look, especially if you are here for your child’s parent/teacher conference this
week.  The cards are absolutely amazing and must be seen!!
Watch for a pink order form to come home with your child.  Some forms were sent home late
last week, others will come home early this week.  Cards cost $3.00 per card.  You may order
as many as you like.  Just fill out the order form with the name of the artist and the division for
each different card you want plus the quantity of each card you would like to purchase.
Payment can be made with cash or cheque made payable to School District #62 and needs to
be included with the order form.  Order forms must be returned by November 30th to your
child’s teacher or directly to Ms. Rambo.  Cards will be printed in December and orders will be
sent home before winter break.  All profits made by these sales will go directly back to each
individual classroom to support special projects and activities in the class.



We would like to extend a HUGE thank you to Ms. Rambo for all her hard work providing this
opportunity for our students!!

Popcorn/Chip Day:
Our PAC has added one more Popcorn Day on Wednesday, November 23rd. There are still a
few more bags of popcorn and chips left, enough to hold one last sale prior to the winter break.
Popcorn is $2.25 per bag and chips are $1.00 per bag.  PAC will be outside after school selling
these items for students to purchase.


